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Note from the President  
 

We held a very successful Casino evening on 2 September.  Details further in  

this newsletter.   
 

The Senior’s Christmas party is something different this year, so please read  
this newsletter and we will require confirmed bookings no later than  

13 October. Read more below. 

 
A gentle reminder that your annual subscriptions for the 2023/24 financial  

year are now due. Please make sure you have made payment before our  
AGM (October). The subs are very moderate. 

 
The new parking stickers are now available.  Please email the Club if you  

require one.   

 
The AGM date has been set for 29th October. 

 
The Annual Football game against Club Italia will take place in Wellington  

on Saturday 4 November.  We look forward to hosting our Nelson guests at  

the Clubrooms after the game.  Please note we ask everyone bring a  
generous plate of food or two to help feed our Nelson guests for the after-match function at the clubrooms. 

 
Ciao for now 

            Linda De Gregorio  
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Casino Evening  
 

Forty-eight members and their friends and families enjoyed Roulette; Black Jack and Crown and Anchor.  It 
was nice to see the vast range of ages the betting at the tables.  We have received great feedback that it was 

a fun night out and many people have asked “When is the next one?”.   

 
Congratulations to our three “multi-Millionaires” who finished with the most amount of money at the end of 

the evening – Tony Moreno who won $50 Empire Cinema & Eatery voucher, Anna Basile who won the La Bella 
Italia $50 voucher and the Luigi Basile Syndicate who won $50 voucher from Fratelli Restaurant.  Well done to 

all! 
 

Thanks so much to Sophia Basile and Frank Basile who helped make this evening the success it was.  And 

thanks to all the support from Members.  We will look at hosting another one again in the future. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Annual General Meeting - Sunday 29 October at 7pm (at the club) 
 
Our AGM will be held on Sunday 29 October at the Clubrooms from 7pm.  All nominations are required to be 

at the Club no later than 5pm Friday 22 September 2023.  Please make sure you have your Nominee’s 
approval before making the nomination.  It would be great to see some new people put their names forward.  

See you all there! 

 

Senior’s Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 21 November 

 
This year we are trying something different – this will give our social committee and Alf a well-deserved break 

from cooking, cleaning etc. 

 
We will be holding the Club Christmas party for our 65-year-old members and over at The Pines, 50 The 

Esplanade, Houghton Bay. The club will shout the buffet lunch and some wine – and the bar drinks will be at 
your own expense.   There is plenty of parking at the Pines. 

 

We require RSVP’s urgently in order to confirm our booking with the Pines – so please reply to Josephine on t: 
9348 720 NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 13th October.  

  
Please note that this is for financial members only, and if your spouse/partner is younger than 65 years of age 

and wishes to attend, you will need to pay $55 into the Club bank account before the 20 October.   

Club Garibaldi – ANZ Bank:  06-0513-0005579-00 

 
Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy – Football Game:  
Saturday 4 November 
 
The countdown has begun for the annual Football game between Club Italia, nelson, and Garibaldi.   

 
The game will be held at Island Bay Park (artificial turf #1) and kick off will be 2.30pm.   

After the game we will hold a dinner at our Clubrooms, and we ask that all members and  
players bring a plate or two of food to help feed our Nelson guests.   

 
 
 
 
 
 



BUON COMPLEANNO – 90 YEARS YOUNG! 
 

Happy Birthday wishes go out to our two members who  
have reached the 90th decade. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Emma Amitrano of Island Bay who turned 90 years on 10  
August.  Emma celebrated with family and friends at home. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

And to Teresa Cuccurullo also of Island Bay who turned 90  
years also in August – Teresa celebrated with an afternoon  

tea for her family and Friends at the Home of Compassion. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Tanti Auguri to both Emma and Teresa.   

We wish you both good health and happiness in your next  
decade! 

 

Subscriptions due 
 

Annual subs are once again due at the end of June.  For a very moderate $50 per couple  

and $30 Single and University Student $20 – there is a lot on offer.   Please pay direct to our  
Bank Account below, with your name – so we can update our database.  Thanks. 

Club Garibaldi – ANZ Bank:  06-0513-0005579-00 
- Annual picnic (club provides meats, fruit and games) 

- National Day celebrations – club provides food/drink/top class entertainment 
- Annual Football Match with Club Italia, Nelson 

- Children’s Xmas Party 

- Senior’s Xmas lunch 
- Parking available at certain times 

- And of course we add a few functions in between 
You’ll find it very hard to find a Club that offers so much to its’ members, for such a moderate subscription 

fee. However, it would be nice to see more members at our events – it makes all the organising worthwhile. 
   
 



Bowls 
 

Congratulations to member John Zino who recently grabbed a bronze medal at the New Zealand Indoor Bowls 
Championships held at the Wellington Indian Centre in August. 

 
John, who lives in Island Bay and usually rolls his arm at the Berhampore Club, was a member of a Hutt 

Valley team that finished third in the national masters mixed fours at the tournament. 

 
John’s team won three games and drew two more but it was not enough to pip the Southland team which 

claimed victory with the last bowl of the event.  
 

To get to the tournament John’s team had to qualify through regional and district events.  
John’s success maintains a great record by club members in indoor bowls locally and nationally over many 

years. 

 
John would welcome any club members who would like to give indoor bowls a try. 

 
Condolences 
 
The club offers Condolences to Joe and Yolanda Cuccurullo on the recent death of  

Mrs Haver (Yolanda’s mother) of Island Bay.  RIP 
 
Club Car Parks 
 
The only car parks available for financial Club members are in the Vivian St Car Park,  

numbered 1 to 13 only. All day Saturday, Sunday and Public holidays, and only  
after 6.00pm on Monday to Friday. 

 
The other car parks on The Vivian and Tory St footpaths are hired to private clients at all times. The car parks 

are now monitored by the Landlord, therefore, if you are illegally parked then you risk being towed away at 

the car owner’s expense. The Club takes no responsibility if this notice is ignored. 
 

A current window sticker (2023 – 2024) must be attached visibly in the rear window of your vehicle. Car 
stickers are available now and can be obtained by emailing clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com or phoning Marco 

Costa (020) 41034670. 

 

Childrens Christmas Party 

 
Save the date:  Sunday 10 December at the Club – we will provide further details next month. 
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Dates for your diary            
 

 

 

Saturdays 22 July – 16 September Italian Children Classes   

 
Thursday 14 September   Circolo Italiano di Wellington 

 
Sunday 29 October   Annual General Meeting 

 
Saturday 4 November    Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy 

 

Tuesday 21 November   Seniors Christmas Lunch  
 

Sunday 10 December   Children’s Christmas Party 



 

 

 
This year’s AGM of the club will be held at the clubrooms at 7pm on Sunday 29 October 2023. 

 
Motions: 

Members wishing to submit motions for consideration at the AGM must do so in writing either by email to 
clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com or mail to The Secretary, Club Garibaldi, 118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 

6011, to be the hands of the Secretary by 5pm on Friday 22 September 2023. 
 
NOMINATIONS 

Nominations for the 2023/2024 Executive Committee will be accepted up to 5pm on Friday 22 September 
2023.  Nominations should be made on the form below, and can be sent by email to 

clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com or mail to The Secretary, Club Garibaldi, 118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 

6011. 
 

Only paid-up financial members who have been members for a period of not less than 1 year are entitled to 
serve on the committee.  The President and Trustees must have been a member of the Club continuously for 

at least 3 years.  Only financial members may vote at the meeting. One or more persons can be nominated 
for any position on the Executive Committee. 

 

Please ensure that those you nominate have agreed to stand and serve on the Executive 
Committee, and are current financial members, otherwise the nomination will not be accepted. 

Position Nomination for 
2023/2024 

Agreed to stand (add 
word “Yes”) 
 

President (2 year term)  
 

 

Vice President  
 

 

Secretary  
 

 

Treasurer  
 

 

Committee Member 
(under 30) 

  

Committee Member  
 

 

Committee Member  
 

 

Committee Member  
 

 

Committee Member  
 

 

Trustee  
 

 

Trustee  
 

 

 
Name of Member making these nominations (print name clearly) …………… 
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Circolo Italiano di Wellington — Meet Italy! 

Thursday 14 September 2023 at 7.30pm 

Italian Space Exploration 
 

 

Italy photographed at night from aboard the International Space Station 322 km above Earth  
 https://rb.gy/76bsv 

 

 
Stuart Mossman, Astronomy 

student Swinburne 
University Melbourne 

Stuart's presentation will include discussion of:  
 

Geostationary orbiting 
satellites communicating 
with satellite terminals 
installed at Venice’s 
lagoon inlet stations to 
notify changes in wave 
height, aiming to improve 
floodgate control. 

                                                                                                        

An Italian Space Agency camera, the 
LICIACube, formed part of the NASA test for 
planetary defence. The camera recorded the 
impact of a spacecraft on the asteroid Dimorphos 
as it approached the earth's orbit in 2022. 
Designed to alter the asteroid’s orbit, this 
provided a theoretical mechanism to address 
potential asteroids colliding with Earth. 

 
NASA’s DART spacecraft’s successful impact on the asteroid Dimorphos (Image: NASA) 

Garibaldi House Level 2, 118 Tory St/cnr Vivian St. All welcome! 

Entry $5 Circolo & Club Garibaldi members / $10 guests. Drinks and nibbles to follow. 
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